


 

 
 
 
 

PROGRAM REPORTS: 
 
Shotgun: Dennis reported that 5 stand will continue through October on the first and 
third Thursdays and the first Sunday of the month. 
High Power: John reported four new participants in recent matches. The CMP 
smallbore match to held on Saturday the 13TH. 
PCC: September match was cancelled due to a shortage of participants. 
4-H: Will hold practice on September 9TH. 
 
A woman walked into a gun store. 
 
“It’s for my husband” she tells the owner. “Did he tell you what caliber to get?” the 
owner asked. 
 
“Are you kidding, he doesn’t even know I’m going to shoot him.” 
 
 

 



HEY, IS THERE SOMETHING THAT USED 
TO BE IN THE NEWSLETTER THAT’S 

GOTTEN LEFT OUT YOU WOULD 
LIKE TO SEE COME BACK? 

 
 
 
 

IS THERE SOMETHING THAT IS IN 
THE NEWSLETTER THAT YOU FIND 
IRRITATING AND WOULD RATHER 

NOT HAVE TO SEE? 
 
 
 
 

MY EARS ARE OPEN!  
LET ME KNOW. 

PHONE – TEXT – EMAIL – SNAIL MAIL! 
 

HELP ME OUT! (But don’t show me the door)! 



 


